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Look for  us at the Fall Fest!  

We will be in front of the 

Twice Upon a Time store with 

5 delightful baskets.  You can 

buy a chance to win one of 

these baskets.   

$1.00 each or 6 for $5.00 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Estate planning and document review 

Nobody likes to talk about the inevitable!  

And yet, it is so important to make your 

plans and get your instructions in writing.  

This much we know: 

• Death comes to us all. 

• If you don’t have a will or trust docu-

ment that spells out your wishes, the 

State of Kansas has one for you.  And 

it probably won’t be what you want. 

This is a new and important service for 

our community and the GCCF.  Sarah Gunkle, Trust Attorney at Grant 

County Bank will be in the foundation office one-half day a month to vis-

it about the  important considerations in setting up your estate plan.  Or, 

if you already have one, she is happy to review it with you.  This is an 

opportunity to ask questions and investigate options in a non-

threatening environment.  Thanks to the generosity of Grant County 

Bank and Ms. Gunkle, this service is free to you. 

 Sarah will not draft documents, but will help you prepare for your 

visit with your attorney. 

 All conversations with Ms. Gunkle will be held in confidence. 

 Rest easy that there will be no pressure to donate to the GCCF dur-

ing the sessions. 

Call Sue-Ellen Borthwick at 620-356-

4223 or Judy  Keusler at 620-353-4287 to 

schedule  your appointment.  The next 

available date is Tuesday, October 26th  

from 1:00—5:00. 

*You should always 

consult with your profes-

sional advisors about 

your estate plan  prior to 

making a charitable gift. 

Yes, it is almost time for 

Grant County Gives 

This year’s event will be held 

Oct 31—Nov 6, 2021 

But, organizations start some 

of their fundraising efforts dur-

ing October, so you may see a 

variety of giving opportunities 

start cropping up. 

The matching fund for this 

year is an awesome $44,000. 

This has become an important 

event in our community and 

we hope you will give gener-

ously to those groups you care 

about and support 
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